-------- Original Message -------- 

	Subject: 
	Timekeeper Broadcast Notice #07-04: Enhanced Version of webTA Now Available for Use

	Date: 
	Mon, 04 Dec 2006 12:40:48 -0700

	From: 
	Amy.Townsend <Amy.Townsend@noaa.gov>

	To: 
	_WFMO WebTA NOAA Timekeepers-ALL <WebTA-NOAA.Tkprs-ALL@noaa.gov>, _WFMO WebTA DOC Timekeepers-all <WebTA-DOC.Tkprs-ALL@noaa.gov>, _WFMO WebTA NOAA Supervisors-ALL <WebTA-NOAA.Supv-ALL@noaa.gov>, _WFMO WebTA DOC Supervisors-ALL <WebTA-DOC.Supv-ALL@noaa.gov>

	CC: 
	Crystal Mason <Crystal.Mason@noaa.gov>, Chong Glade <Chong.Glade@noaa.gov>, Susan Sassano <Sue.Sassano@noaa.gov>, Francie Crosswhite <Francie.Crosswhite@noaa.gov>, Joy Carrier <Joy.Carrier@noaa.gov>


_*PLEASE FORWARD THIS MESSAGE TO ALL WEBTA USERS, INCLUDING DELEGATES*_

Department of Commerce has announced that the new version of webTA is now available!  Employees and/or timekeepers entering data for pay period 24 (the current pay period covering the period from November 26 -- December 9, 2006) will notice the changes and enhancements.  Role-based guidance (i.e., employee, timekeeper, or certifying supervisor) has been developed to assist users and is available on the Departmental Office of Human Resources Management's (OHRM) website at: http://ohrm.os.doc.gov/HR_Applications/PROD01_001076 (see User Guidance for New Release of WebTA).  Please do NOT contact your bureau help desks for T&A coding procedures, password updates, or to ask questions about the changes.  Instead, after reviewing the provided guidance, please contact the staff in the Time & Attendance Office as follows:

Crystal Mason

303-497-4933
Crystal.Mason@noaa.gov
Sue Sassano

303-497-4155
Sue.Sassano@noaa.gov
Francie Crosswhite
303-497-4150
Francie.Crosswhite@noaa.gov
Chong Glade

303-497-4148
Chong.Glade@noaa.gov (on leave through 12/06/06)

Amy Townsend

303-497-4478
Amy.Townsend@noaa.gov 

Note that due to the recent system update users may have leave or premium pay requests that

are incorrect.  *Please re-check all leave and premium pay requests*.

Also, *please note that the correct URL to access webTA is: https://docwebta.ocs.doc.gov/webta/* (the ending "forward slash" is a part of the URL).   If users are currently using any other URL to access webTA, they must change it since it will no longer be available as of today.

When accessing the new version of webTA, use the same user ID and password as used last pay period as the upgrade did not change this information.

Please report any system functionality issues to the Time & Attendance staff.  Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this transition.

-- 

